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Zero Tolerance Policy Statement 
 
The College has developed a Zero Tolerance Policy Statement document to provide additional 
clarity to the statement which was released to the membership in June 2019. This document 
also provides some examples of what are considered to be inappropriate business practices. 
The document can be found on the College's website under "Policies" here. 
 
 
COVID-19 Vaccine Information 
   
In response to questions from the membership about COVID-19 vaccines and member 
eligibility, the College has released an FAQ as well as an update regarding vaccination 
timelines. 
 
For further information or if you have any questions, please contact Meghan Hoult, Practice 
Advisor at mhoult@cocoo.on.ca or 416-542-1333 ext. 227 (please note that messages are 
picked up and returned as soon as possible). 
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